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You're Invited: Symphony Under the Stars

1 message
Announcement-Do Not Reply Tue, Sep 9, 2014 at 1:30
<announcement@cnu.edu> PM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>
The CNU Community, family and friends are invited to a free Virginia Symphony Concert on the Great Lawn this Friday.
Friday, September 12,2014
7:30 p.m.
The Great Lawn

This eventis free and open to the public. Chairs, blankets and coolers welcome!

Rain Plan: In the event of inclement weather, the concert will be moved inside the Ferguson Center Concert Hall. Please

note that no outside food or beverage is allowed in the Ferguson Center.
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